(A MORE EXCELLENT WAY

PARENT PRAYER MEETING

You're invited to come along to our weekly parent prayer meeting
A group meet together once a week in order to pray for our school community.
The prayer meeting will be held every Tuesday from 8.20 - 8.50am in Cafe MRK.

All parents and carers are welcome to attend! For further information please contact Matthew
Richards: mrichards@thac.nsw.edu.au

We look forward to seeing you there.

Mr Matthew Richards
Assistant Chaplain - Junior School
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